Johnson, Valencia <(NHTSA>

From: McHenry, Stephen <NHTSA>

Sent: Monday, November 03, 2008 8:05 AM
To: Johnson, Valencia <NHTSA>
Subject: Memo to File RQ08-006

Valencia,

Please add this to the Repository for RQ08-006.

~Qriginal Message-

From: McHenry, Stephen <NHTSA>

Sent: Monday, November 03, 2008 8:04 AM

To: "'William_Willen@ahm.honda.com'

Cc: Quandet, Jeff KNHTSA>

Subject: RE: Request for Extension Re: RQ08-006

Mr. Willen,

Your request for an extension is granted. The response for questions 8 through 13 is now due on November 24,

2008. '

* Stephen McHenry

Acting Division Chief
Vehicle Control Division

Stephen McHenry

Investigator, US D.O.T.

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration Office of Defects Investigation
NVS-213 Room W48-217

1200 New Jersey Ave., SE

Washington D.C. 20590-0001

202.366.4883 or 1.877.536.8368 x-64883

Fax 202.366.3171

~-Qriginal Message~

From: William_Willen@ahm.honda.com [mailto:William_Willen@ahm.honda.com]
Sent: Friday, October 31, 2008 1:15 PM

To: McHenry, Stephen <KNHTSA>

Cc: Quandt, Jeff <XNHTSA>

Subject: Request for Extension Re: RQ08-006

Gentlemen:

In Jetf's absence, I left a voicemail message for Steve McHenry,
requesting an extension of two weeks to respond to RQ08-006, regarding the
ignition shift-park interlock system on the 2002 - 2003 Accord vehicles. We
will respond timely as to questions 1 to 7, however the balance of the
questions will require the additional time.
Thank you for your consideration.




BILL WILLEN

This e-mail message and any files transmitted with it are subject to
attorney work product and attorney-client privilege and contain
confidential information intended only for the person(s) to whom this
e-mail message is addressed. If you have received this e-mail message in
error, please notify the sender immediately by telephone or e-mail and
destroy the original message without making a copy.

Thank you.

WILLIAM WILLEN

(310)783-3277




